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AzTS News
Next Meeting January 11, 6:30 PM

Scottsdale Shea
We Need Your Case Presentations!
Please bring your case presentations to the Arizona Thoracic Society. This can be an interesting case or something you would like to discuss. You can also publish this in the Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care. 

Meeting with Tucson

There is still some interest in setting up a meeting with Tucson as proposed by Judd Tillinghast at the last meeting. Come and give your input. 

Clinician of the Year
ATS Clinician of the Year nominations are due 1/27/11. We will discuss who the Arizona chapter should nominate at the January meeting. 

November 2011 AzTS Meeting

The November Arizona Thoracic Society was held on 11/8/11. Notes from the meeting can be found on the Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care website http://www.swjpcc.com/ or while holding the control key down, click on the link below to be taken directly to the notes. 
November 2011 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes 
Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care

We continue to received quality submissions to the swjpcc. We had 68 publications last year and for the month of December had 2694 page views or hits. There’s an editorial with the numbers and the growth which can be found at the following link
Happy First Birthday SWJPCC! 
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